
Food Bank Article 
 

Gloucester Nursery School has supported the Food Bank during 
the Christmas period for the past 3 years. The Food Bank 
provides local families and individuals with essential food 
supplies at a time when they need them most, covering the 
days or sometimes weeks before other parts of the social care 
infrastructure can come into play. 
 
During the week leading up to Christmas the children, their 
families and the staff at Gloucester Nursery School donated 
items for the local Food Bank which were kindly collected by 
one of the volunteers from Towcester Road Methodist Church 
in Far Cotton. The staff would like to thank the families for their 
generosity.  
 

 


